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AIKEN, S.C. In Aiken County this May, there have been 10 meth arrests and 
investigators say they expect more this summer. 

The Aiken County Sheriff's Office spokesman Sgt Dave Myers says meth has a 
strong smell that gets even stronger in the heat.  

That smell is one reason people were suspicious of several potential meth labs and 
alerted authorities.  

Four labs were busted just this week.  

“There certainly are issues with methamphetamines in the area,” Myers said. “It is 
a problem.”  

Myers says the Georgia's Meth Project commercials are also helping people in 
South Carolina become aware of the problem around them.  

 


